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Treasurer’s Report - 2023  

 
Dear Registrants of BCIA FV Branch, 
 

Below is a summary of the 2023 Financial Report and the 2024 Proposed Budget for the Fraser 
Valley Branch.  We had many professional development opportunities this year, mainly in 
person events and one online event which was a great departure from the Covid years.  Costs 
for these events were relatively low and the Executive ensured that costs to registrants were 
minimal.  The Vancouver branch hosted the joint PD event in November and our branch paid 
$1,000 towards that event.   
 
As seen in Table 1 below, the FV Branch’s main expenses for the 2023 financial year, were for 
PD events.  The only other branch expenses in 2023 were the annual Fraser Valley 4-H donation 
which will continue in 2024 and just under $70.00 for an in person Branch Executive meeting.  
We ended the year with a surplus of $4,592.77. 
 
Looking forward to our 2024 budget.  Branches can only carry over the value of the amount 
allotted in the previous year (2023) to the new year ($3460 carried over). We enter the 2024 
financial year with an available budget of $7,140. The 2024 Proposed Budget assumes more 
Articling Agrologist workshops and speaker costs while maintaining a budget for non-PD 
networking which turned into a PD event in 2023.  As in-person events are now more common, 
we may be able to secure more experts for PD events. 
 
Your Executive team are great to work with; but I am unable to serve as Treasurer for this 2024 
so I encourage others to take over this role.   
 
Thank you, 
Coreen Rodger Berrisford, PAg 
FV 2023 Treasurer  
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